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Weekly News – Friday 20th March 2020  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Firstly, we would like to say ‘well done’ to those children who were 
able to keep coming to school this week. For those of you who were 
at home unwell, or with a family member who was unwell, we wish 
you a speedy recovery. 

Secondly, although we will not be in school over the next 2 weeks, we 
want to reassure parents, there is plenty that children can do at home 
to keep learning. 

You will already have received an e-mail from the school with some 
home learning suggestions and we will continue to post work on the 
website. Look out for a weekly home learning pack for Year 5, which 
will be available from next week. We will continue to set work on 
Mathletics and the children can keep reading from the 100 Book 
Challenge and learning the spellings on the Year 3/ 4 and Year 5/ 6 
spelling lists. All of these resources are in their Fern Hill diaries. 

Do not forget to enjoy the Easter holiday when it comes! We look 
forward to seeing you back in school in the Summer Term. In the 
meantime, we hope you all stay safe and keep well. 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 

You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year group 
pages of the school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Please note that we can provide a paper copy, if you request it.  

Mathletics 

We do not always set tasks on Mathletics, however we have set some 
fractions assignments to be completed this term. 

Spelling 

Please learn the remaining spellings on the Spring Spelling List.  

Please ensure your child continues to read daily and learn or 
revise their times tables. 
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